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National Highways creative job number BED22 0034

12 May to 20 June 2022 

Following our extensive community impacts consultation in 2021,  
we are now consulting on some localised changes to the project 
before we submit our Development Consent Order (DCO) application. 

Find out more on our website: 
https://ltcconsultation2022.nationalhighways.co.uk

You can also give us a call on 0300 123 5000 
or email info@lowerthamescrossing.co.uk

Have your say

Lower Thames Crossing
Local refinement consultation 

Scan this QR code and go 
straight to the consultation


